February 15, 2002

Dear Ms. Blazich,

Enclosed is the information you requested concerning corporate membership and sponsorship opportunities with the Baltimore Washington section of the Society of Women Engineers.  The section is a very active one, with various events and activities taking place throughout the year.  There are numerous opportunities for corporate involvement, including sponsorship of SWE-BWS scholarships, professional development activities, and community and student outreach programs.  Corporate members are also eligible for special advertising rates in both the SWE Magazine and the SWE-BWS monthly newsletter.  

In addition, I have enclosed a few announcements about our upcoming dinner meeting on March 13.  Members and non-members are welcome to attend, so please feel free to post the announcements in your workplace as appropriate.  The meeting is a great opportunity for your employees to meet our members and find out more about SWE.  Our section holds dinner meetings monthly, featuring a variety of technical speakers and topics.

If you have questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Thank you,

Jill Ferratt

SWE-BWS Internal Communications Secretary

Email:
jferratt@yahoo.com

Home:
703-904-8165

Visit the SWE-BWS website at www.swe-bws.org!

